June 3, 4, 5, & 6, 2020

February 24, 2020

Dear Sponsor:

On behalf of the Celoron Rib-Fest Committee, | want to invite you to become a sponsor of the 2020
event. The Celoron Rib-Fest has become one of the premier events of the summer in Chautauqua County with all
of the proceeds benefiting local non-profit agencies. Our committee has been meeting to evaluate the 2019 event
and has begun planning for this year’s Celoron Rib-Fest. The dates for the 2020 Celoron Rib-Fest are June 3, 4, 5,
& 6 - Wednesday — Saturday. The 2020 Celoron Rib-Fest will be in many ways the same as the past, but some
exciting changes will be made in all areas.

For Example:
MUSIC: Some of the best bands will return; but, new BIG NAME, BIG DRAW bands will be added.
VENDORS: The most popular vendors will return and the committee is reviewing applications for new

additions. Some of the new vendors will be unique.

FOOD VENDORS: We will have the same rib vendors as last year and Dave Fowler, will again be providing soft
drinks and other favorite foods.

With these changes and with natural growth, we expect to grow from over 20,000 visitors to WHO KNOWS???
HOW BIG???

Please find enclosed the 2020 Celoron Rib-Fest Sponsorship Opportunities. As you prepare to read the 2020
Sponsorship Opportunities, allow me to point out the special sponsorship levels we are offering this year.

EVENT SPONSOR: Only available to one business - $3,000
EVENT CO-SPONSOR: If we do not have an event sponsor, then we will offer two positions for $2,000 each

(See advantages of the two levels in the Sponsorship Opportunities.)

We hope to hear from you soon and hope you will consider taking advantage of the EVENT SPONSOR or the
EVENT CO-SPONSOR opportunities.

Please return your participation form as soon as possible, as we will begin updating our website shortly.
Yours truly,

Scott Schrecengost
2020 Celoron Rib-Fest Chairman
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